Lunch times

Your child may have come home and said that our lunch times have changed.

We are really pleased to let you know that this so far has been a huge success; the children all still have an hour break, so this has not changed.

All children have 20 minutes [at least] to eat their lunch. In the past many of them were trying to eat and be back outside in just 10 minutes. We are encouraging the children to see eating lunch as a social time.

Outside we have timetabled football and the play equipment so that all year groups have access to them. This is making the playground less busy and again is enhancing the children's experience at lunch time.

We are always looking to improve our school and we hope you will agree that a more a structured lunch time allowing the children a better experience is one way we have achieved this.